Therese Coles

This proposed mine will be disastrous for the region. We don't have the resources to support such
an enormous extraction site. We must protect these beautiful areas not only for current populations
but for future generations. These companies have a terrible track record of destruction to local
communities only to be left for us to clean up when they take the profits and run.



